
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/11/2011 5:49:05 PM 
To: 'michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: logistical question 

77 Beale lobby. 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 04:49 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: logistical question 

Hi Brian 

Where should we meet you all to start the tour with Ferron tomorrow? 77 Beale? Market? Somewhere 
else?!? 

- Michael 

Michael Colvin 
Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 355-5484 
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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